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Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child is invited to attend an after school Science club that will be held on Wednesday
evenings from 3.30pm - 4.30pm. The club will begin on Wednesday 1°" November and continue
until Wednesday 6™ December 2017. Children will be required to go to Miss Dudek's classroom
for registration at 3.30pm, and be collected from the front office once the club has ended.
Science club is limited to 10 places, which will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

This club is subject to change at short notice. Whilst we are always trying to avoid this
happening, due to staff absence and school commitments, clubs may be rearranged or cancelled
in order to meet the needs of the school. We will inform you by 12.00pm on the day if Science

club has been cancelled.

If your child would like to take part, please return the attached form to school by Friday the
20™ October 2017.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Dudek

I give permission for from class to attend Science club at
Gorsemoor Primary School on Wednesday evenings. I understand that I need to collect my child
at 4.30pm from the Gorsemoor office. I also consent to my child receiving emergency medical
treatment if needed.

Signed PRINT
Mobile (should there be a need to contact).
My child will be collected by at 4.30pm.

My child will attend Farlea's childcare once Science club has finished (if previously arranged).
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